
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Due to popular demand, I will be running an Art Club for Year 3 and 4 pupils on a 

Monday after school from 3:15pm-4:15pm, starting Monday 9th November for five 

weeks in the Year 3 class.  We will cover still-life (observational) drawing, watercolour 

painting and printing. 

If your child is interested, please fill in the form below and return it to school by 

Monday 9th November.  To make it fair for all children interested, we will draw names 

out of a hat during assembly.  You will receive confirmation of your child’s place if they 

have been successful. 

Thank you for your on-going support. 

Mrs Dennis (Year 3) 

_________________________________________________________________ 

 

Name: ______________________________   Class: ______________ 

My child would like to attend the Art Club on a Monday, starting 9th November, for 

FIVE weeks.  I understand that I am responsible for the collection of my child at 

4:15pm at the main reception. 

Signed: ______________________________ 
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